2024-25 Plano Senior High School Parking Permit Purchases

Welcome back, Plano Wildcats! We hope your summer break rejuvenated your Wildcat
Spirit and filled you with excitement for the 2024-25 school year.

Your incredible journey through the Tradition of Excellence will lead you to learning,
friendships, and achievements.

Part of this journey is determining Plano Senior High School’s processes and
procedures. Parking permits are no longer sold through Parent Portal. Below are a few
quick tips and helpful hints to purchasing a parking permit.

Parking permits are now sold through Rycor. Information can be found at
Rycor n ick Pay Information

Using Rycor/Student Quick Pay
First-time registration:

When using Rycor for the first time, registration is required. Once registration is
complete, there may be a one-time delay before the parent will be able to see their
child’s meal account balance. After that time, account payments will be posted
throughout the day.

To register, online at: StudentQuickPay.com.

How to Register to Create an Online "Student Quick Pay" Account
Please visit this link for step-by-step instructions.

The district is pleased to be able to offer this full-service comprehensive on-line
payment option to all Plano ISD parents.

Distribution of the Parking Permit Sticker is held from August 19, 2024 through August
23, 2024 in the cafeteria during the lunch period. Parking Permit Stickers can be picked
up during lunch or after school in the Student Center Office starting on August 26, 2024.


https://www.pisd.edu/rycor
https://studentquickpay.com/pisd/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pVbooDPbow9MpFaQ3TGZk8OHMPukn6KLpA8SOu0KK9g/edit?usp=sharing

